Subject: Re: should CP2 ship with scripts 2.1.3 or scripts 2.2? Posted by trunkskgb on Tue, 23 Aug 2005 19:11:40 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Well, if it ensures the overall value of the patch...I say go for it.

Also, could you give some examples of the bug fixes you plan on updating?